

Dear Parents,

It has been bought to our attention, on recent occasions, that a few parents are not being mindful of our neighbours when dropping off and collecting children. We are part of a community here at Boughton and we endeavour to foster that 'family' ethos with parents/ carers and villagers.

Please may we remind you that turning around in people's driveways, parking across driveways and parking on the yellow zig-zag lines, outside of school, is prohibited and disrespectful to our wider community and presents real danger to pedestrians. We are extremely upset and disappointed to hear that some of our parents, when confronted by neighbours are using inappropriate and explicit language, sometimes even in front of their own children in the car.

Should this continue action will be taken against the offending parents. Such behaviour is in contravention of the 'Home School Agreement' in place at Boughton Primary School and as such is viewed as unacceptable.

We know that the vast majority of our parents are respectful of the immediate environment, but we ask that all of our families work with us and support us in this matter, not only with regards to the above but also being respectful to each other during drop off and collection times when entering the school and moving around the school grounds.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Vaughan & Greg Quine

(Assistant Headteacher) & (Chair of Governors)